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(Part time / MS-UPS / 0.8FTE) 
 
Thank you for your interest in the PE Teacher vacancy.  We are keen to appoint an 
enthusiastic and experience teacher to work with our KS2 and KS3 children. You will need to 
be good humoured, resilient and enjoy working with children aged 9 – 13. Our School has 
children with a wide range of abilities and your lessons will need to be interesting and 
engaging.  
 
The post offers an exciting opportunity for a highly motivated, organised and professional 
individual to make a difference to the children at our school. Our PE Teacher is the lead for 
our activity based School trips and you will need to be willing to plan and organise these.  
If you are able to teach a second subject in addition to PE, that would be desirable. We would 
particularly be interested to hear form you if you have experience of teaching food and 
nutrition, but this is not essential. . 
 
Our School Ethos was written by staff and children and truly summarises what our school 
means to us. Our motto is ‘We Excel, We Succeed, We Thrive’ and we strive to embody this 
in all that we do. The successful applicant will demonstrate such values and make an 
outstanding contribution to our school community.  
 

If you would like to visit us, please contact admin@monkseatonmiddle.org or by telephoning 
0191 2532335.  Our children love to show visitors our school and we would be delighted to 
meet you and answer any questions you may have. 

Your application should be addressed to the Headteacher, Ms Kirsty Nichols-Mackay and may 
be submitted either electronically to: admin@monkseatonmiddle.org or in paper form clearly 
marked as application for the PE position.  
 
We are committed to safer recruitment and request that the application forms must be 
completed in full, should you not complete the form we will be unable to consider your 
application.  
 
 
Applications should be returned to the school by 10am on Monday March 10th. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Kirsty Nichols-Mackay  
Headteacher 


